
 

 

 

 

August 22, 2022 

 

Dear Interim City Manager Reyes,  

In accordance with the policy regarding naming parks and facilities adopted by the City 

Council the San Marcos Greenbelt Alliance wishes to submit a name for consideration 

for the property currently known as the Buie Tract.  San Marcos Greenbelt Alliance and 

members of the Parks and Recreation Department ( PARD ) meet quarterly. At our last 

meeting, PARD was brought up to date on the 2 miles of trail we have almost completed 

on the Buie tract. We also discussed possible names for this new natural area.  Jointly, 

we landed on River Recharge Natural Area due to the many karst features on that 

property.  Other natural areas have been named with a nod to their prominent features 

and we believe the name River Recharge will be consistent with this.  

Thank you for your consideration.  

Regards, 

Diane Phalen                                                                                                                          

President, SMGA 

 

      

  

 

 


